Notes of PPG meeting 4.00pm Tuesday 25th March 2014
1. Present:  Dr Linn,  Alison,  Margaret C, Margaret E, Barrie, Sue, Phil and June, 
2. Apologies :  Wendy – everyone sent there best wishes to Wendy & David for their Golden Wedding and for a speedy recovery for David. Sara (as Sara is not available at 4pm this will be taken into consideration). 
3. Minutes of Meeting  18th February 2014 were agreed and signed 
4. Matters arising –  

Scooter Park – Derek Tuttlebury is working on designs


Car Park Markings – After discussion it was felt that only 2 disabled bays should be marked out by the back hedge.


Doors – Barrie presented various options and quotes. Money is an issue  but after lengthy discussions it was agreed that we should go for sliding doors:-

a) request company to come and measure up for sliding doors.


b) June to make enquires for grants.

Summit with John Tasker House – to be pursued.

Survey – Everyone was thanked for a most efficient, effective operation. It was completed in two days. The report compiled by Alison was accepted. 

A few slight changes have been made already to the appointment system. 

Senior Nurses will take minor illnesses / ailments appointments in future.

By August we will have 2 Registrars in post which is excellent . Becoming a teaching practice has been really positive.


An audit of missed appointments will be conducted.

NHS -  Better Information……     Alison is still working through this  - Approximately 50% of patients have opted out. 


Newsletter – Distributed by Margaret E throughout the Town. It was also given out during the survey which was good.


PPG Meal – Everyone appreciated the offer but unanimously agreed that the money in lieu of this should go to the new doors fund.

5. Treasurers Report  –  

2 tables have now been purchased for when we do surveys, fund raising etc. Balance £1461.90

6. Surgery News –  

A new Dispenser – Hannah – should be starting on 7th April. Everyone is very excited.


In order to make the telephone service more efficient, a telephonist – Paige – has been employed. This will take some pressure off reception.


Website needs to be more interactive. Could be promoted via Newsletter. 


“Uttlesford Health Ltd” has now been officially formed. Article in local paper.

7. Fund Raising/Grants – 

It was agreed that everyone would consider this and bring ideas to the next meeting.

8. A.O.B.  –  
None.

Date of next meeting – Tuesday 29th April at 1pm.     Bring sandwiches if required.

Signed                                           Dated.                   
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